
 

 

     Public Notice 
 

Annual Board Tour  
of the 

Coon Creek Watershed District  
 

The Coon Creek Watershed District  
Board of Managers Annual Tour is on  

 

Monday, June 17, 2024 
 

immediately following the noon 
Board Meeting. 

 

A quorum of Board Managers may 
attend. 

 

Tour starts at the CCWD Office 
13632 Van Buren St NE 
Ham Lake, MN  55304 

 
The tour intent is to visit sites exemplifying issues identified 

in the annual report. 

 
Questions? Please call 763-755-0975. 


